
 

 

24th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

What a busy busy week…. 

 

Today we say goodbye to Aaron Hope as he heads off to Shanghai. We thank him for all he 

has done for us here at Mayfield School but wish him well in his new venture. 
 

Following an assessment on Tuesday by Verity 

Sowden, MOVE Programme Lead, Mayfield School has 

been reaccredited as a MOVE Centre of Excellence.   
 

MOVE Centre of Excellence status is awarded to 

schools/organisations using the MOVE Programme in 

the most effective and exemplary way. Centre’s of 

Excellence are outstanding examples of best practice 

who not only provide exceptional MOVE provision for 

the children and young people within their own setting, but who also act as ambassadors 

for the programme and work closely with MOVE Europe to develop and introduce the 

MOVE Programme to other organisations. Only 20 organisations in the UK have achieved 

Centre of Excellence status.” 
 

 

Lakes 3 have been working really hard in their phonics sessions, they have been looking at 

the 'm', 'a',  's', 't' and 'd' sounds.   

    
 

  



 

 

Lakes 4 visited the Pirate Exhibition at The Beacon followed by a walk around the harbour. 

There was a sandpit, smell boxes, dressing up, books and pirate music. It is open until 

August, they would highly recommend it. The staff at The Beacon were very 

accommodating and they also have a breakout room if needed. 

    
 

This week Lakes 11 have been using what they could find on the beach to make some big 

pieces of art.  Staff were super impressed with the children's ideas and they received 

some lovely comments from members of the public who passed them as they were getting 

creative. 

    
 

Yesterday Lakes 11 and 12 enjoyed a fantastic Science Show at St Nicholas Gardens in 

Whitehaven hosted by the Town Council, they learnt lots about mini beasts and there was 

even an amazing robotic dog that came to say hello.  After this they enjoyed a picnic in the 

sunshine at Castle Park. Yesterday also marked the end of their Bright Stars Project, they 

have made a grand total of £283.87 which we will split with Animal Concern, thank you for 

all your support. 

    
 

  



 

 

Mountains 8 went for an adventure to Watchtree as a summer class treat for all their 

hard work at school this year. They absolutely loved the bikes and cycling in the beautiful 

sunshine. Great smiles from everyone.  

   
 

Thank you to Graham for organising the Senhouse Musuem and Aquarium visit as part of 

the Duke of Edinburgh Award. Mountains 8 students loved it and it was a great experience 

for all the students, very interactive and everyone enjoyed exploring new artifacts and sea 

life.   

    

   
 

Diary Dates 

Reports will be sent home 1st July 2022 

Mayfield Festival for pupils will be held on Thursday 14th July 
 

Yours sincerely 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


